
                                

  

 

 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

25th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

SEPTEMBER 17 - 18, 2022 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Québec 

J8L 3Z8 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 p.m. 

 
Pastor  

 
Father Gregory Murray 

 

 
                                                                   180, boul. Mont-Bleu 
                                                                 Gatineau (QC)  J8Z 3J5 

                                    www.diocesegatineau.org 
 

Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec, J8L 2K5                                                                         

Secretary Monique Simpson 

Email olv@videotron.ca 

Office Hours Monday: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Wednesday: 9:00 am - 11:00 am 

Thursday: 1:00 pm  -   4:00 pm 

Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

Confessions Available 15 minutes before every weekend mass 

Baptisms By appointment.  Registration required.  Please call the Rectory. 

Weddings Couples must call the Rectory for an appointment at least one year prior to their date of marriage to allow 
adequate preparation time. 

Welcome to new 
Parishioners 

We welcome you to our parish! Please introduce yourself after Mass and call the Rectory to register. 

  

 
 

MASSES 

Thursday Sept. 22nd OLV 9:00 a.m. All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy 

Saturday Sept. 24th St. Malachy 7:00 p.m. Eugene Lavell (1st ann) by Jean Lavell & Girls 

Sunday Sept. 25th OLV 9:00 a.m. 
Louise Gauthier by Susan McNamara 
Edward Findlay by Mary & Philippe Roy 
All Children of Mr. & Mrs. John Lawlis by Mike Lawlis 

 
 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

Sept. 10-11, 2022  Sunday Offering $ 372.00 $ 273.00 
Thank you for your contributions 



 
FOOD FOR THOUGHT 

 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
First Reading: 

Responsorial Psalm: 
Second Reading: 

Gospel: 

Amos 8.4-7 
Praise the Lord who lifts up the needy 
1 Timothy 2.1-7      
Luke 16.1.13     

There are practical lessons here: first, that whatever the value of our worldly goods, we must be 
faithful in our stewardship; and second, that the Christian should take the long-term view of this 
world, with an eye always on the "true riches" of the kingdom. 
 
The only things we take with us from our life on earth are those which we have given away. 
 

 

 
 

 
OUR LADY OF VICTORY & ST. MALACHY NEWS 

 
 
Cemetery Celebration:  On Sunday, September 18th at 1:00 p.m. you are all invited to the celebration at St. Grégoire’s Cemetery.. 
 
Baptism:  Congratulations to Abby Brown on the Baptism of her child this weekend at St. Malachy’s during the Saturday mass.  We 
welcome Remy David Assad into our faith community, the Body of Christ. 
 
Holy Water:  Can be found in containers at the top of the stairs, on the table at the right-hand side.  No donation is required. 
 
Looking for owner:  There was a rack (like a rack to hold quilt) in the old Bingo room (bottom of stairs at the right of the entrance) 
found and we would like to return it to the owner.  If it is yours – please call the office. 
 
Still collecting:  Used postage stamps, pop tabs and used candles.  Also, your weekly donation of egg cartons and food for our 
local Food Bank. 
 
 

OLV Lector / Ushers schedule 
DATE LECTOR USHERS 

September 18th Aggie Lyall & Gail 

September 25th Diane D. Ken & Bill R. 

October 2nd Linda R. Lyall & Gail 

October 9th Linda C. Ken & Bill R. 

October 16th Virginia Lyall & Gail 

October 23rd Aggie Ken & Bill R. 

   

NOTE:  USHERS WILL GUIDE YOU TO COMMUNION ONLY.   
ON EXITING YOU ARE ASKED TO LEAVE YOUR PEWS ON YOUR OWN. 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Devastating floods in Pakistan: a chance to help twice over 

 
Development and Peace ― Caritas Canada has allocated $40,000 to help our partner Caritas Pakistan cope 
with the worst flooding in the country’s history.  We are also calling on Canadians to give generously right now, 
while the Government of Canada is matching donations dollar for dollar (up to $3 million) until September 28, 
2022. We are participating in this Humanitarian Coalition scheme as a member of the Canadian Foodgrains 
Bank. 
 
Over 33 million people have been affected by the flooding, which has displaced nearly 800,000 people across 
Pakistan. While Pakistan’s lowlands have been lashed by unusually heavy monsoon rains since June, a 
heatwave linked to climate change has been rapidly melting glaciers in the highlands. Consequently, one-third of 
the country was reportedly under water by the end of August. 
 
With Development and Peace’s support, Caritas Pakistan will support 13,500 flood-affected households in 17 
districts. To deliver and expand on this response, Caritas Pakistan is counting on our support.  
 
Please give generously to help the people of Pakistan. Donations will be matched by the Canadian government 
until September 28, 2022. To make donations on-line, go to: www.devp.org.  Or mail cheques to: 
 

Development and Peace  
1425 René-Lévesque Blvd West, 3rd Floor  
Montéal, Quebec  
H3G 1T7 

 

 
 

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 
 

OCTOBER 7th AT 1:00 P.M. IN THE BASEMENT OF ST-ALOYSIUS CHURCH 
 
     The Archdiocese of Gatineau invites all pastoral workers to the launch of the 2022-2023 pastoral year. 
 
     This meeting is for priests, permanent deacons and their spouses, religious men and women, pastoral workers, as 
well as people committed to their faith in their community.  
 
     We ask priests to identify two or three people involved in your parishes in addition to the delegates to accompany you. 
The launch of the pastoral year calls us to roll up our sleeves. It directs us towards concrete actions to continue to realise the 
wishes for conversion expressed during the synodal consultations, both in terms of welcome, listening and formation needs. 
  
     To help us reflect on the theme of welcome, Father Yves Guérette of the Diocese of Quebec, professor at the Faculty of 
Theology and Religious Sciences of Laval University, will be the guest speaker. 
 

Date: Friday, October 7th at 1:00 pm 
Location: basement of St-Aloysius Church, 300 Rue Abbé Murray, Gatineau 

 

 
 

Adoration Thursdays  - St. Grégoire Parish 
 

The Church is open every Thursday from 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 

Place of silence 
 

     REST …… HEALING …… PEACE 

 
 
 Looking for more information on church items, please view our website at: 

www.stmalachyolv.com 


